
FOX CHAPEL AUTHORITY
NOTICE OF SPECIAL

MEETING
Notice is hereby given that the
Board  of  Directors  of  Fox
Chapel  Authority  will  hold  a
special meeting to be held on
October 10th,  2023 at  noon
(12:00 pm) at the Fox Chapel
Authority  office,  255  Alpha
Drive,  O’Hara  Township,
Pennsylvania,  to  consider,
together  with  such  other
business as may come before
the  Board,  the  approval  the
contract to place a new roof
on the premises at 255 Alpha
Drive,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15238.   Questions  regarding
the  special  meeting,  or  to
request  a  Zoom  meeting
invitation, may be directed to
the Authority Manager in the
Fox  Chapel  Authority  office,
255  Alpha  Drive,  Pittsburgh,
PA  15238
(info@foxchapelwater.com)
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